
-----Original Message----- 
> From: Stephanie Pazuki   
> Sent: Monday, July 4, 2022 10:52 AM 
> To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca>; Simone Fiore <simone.fiore@richmondhill.ca> 
> Cc:  
> Subject: Objection to a condo Application for 13572 and 13586 Bayview Ave Oak Ridges  
>  
> Hello, 
>  
> I reside at Worthington and Snively and I am very concerned and opposed to an 8 storey condo 
development for this area that is currently in discussions.  
>  
> This will completely change our residential area, traffic will become even worse than it’s already 
getting to be with no direct access to public transportation.  This is a much larger and higher 
development than what is currently allowed in this area.  
>  
> Please do not allow the approval of this plan for this beautiful residential neighborhood.  
>  
> Sincerely, 
> Stephanie Pazuki, P.Eng  
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